NORTHBRIDGE PLANNING BOARD

MINUTES
Tuesday, February 12, 2013

Barbara Gaudette, Edward Palmer, Brett Simas, and Richard Griggs were in attendance. Janet Dolber
and Cindy Key, associate member were absent. R. Gary Bechtholdt Il, Town Planner was also present.

The following members of the public were in attendance: Joy Anderson

Mr. Bechtholdt advised the Planning Board that the Town Clerk’s office on Monday, February 11, 2013
informed him that the Planning Board agenda did not run on local cable and as such the meeting may
not satisfy open meeting law requirements. Mr. Bechtholdt recommended the Board postpone its
meeting so not to jeopardize any Planning Board action to be taken. Mr. Bechtholdt explained that he
informed the various Applicant/Engineers of this pending postponement and apologized for the
oversight, noting the Planning office has taken steps to correct this in the future. The Planning Board
agreed to meet on Monday, February 25, 2013 at 6:00 PM (Aldrich School —Town Hall Annex) to
consider the agenda items originally scheduled for February 12, 2013.

Respectfully submitted,
Approved by Planning Board —

R. Gary Bechtholdt Il
Town Planner

Cc: Town Clerk



